EE17. COMMUNITY SCHOOLS CHARITY BOARD ANNUAL REPORT 2012/13

The Education Executive considered a Report by the Director of Education which
provided an update on the status of the Community Schools 2008 Charity Board and
provided information on the operations, financial position and organisational changes
over the period from August 2012 to June 2013.

The Community Schools 2008 Charity had been established following the 4 new
(NPDO) Secondary Schools being completed. The main aim of the Charity is to receive
and disburse the proceeds which it receives from the schools project holding company,
Gateway.

Decision

The Education Executive noted the Charity Board’s 2012/13 Annual Report and
financial position.



